
WILLARD CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Willard City Council will hold a Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. on Tuesday, November 16, 2021. The Public 

Hearing will be held during a Special meeting at the Willard City Hall located at 80 W. 50 S. The Public Hearing will be 

held to take public comment to consider Willard City’s intent to surplus the real property located at approximately 270 E. 

300 S. (Tax ID No 02-050-0028). A copy of the plat map of the property in question is available at the Willard City 

Office, on the State of Utah Public Meeting Notice website http://utah.gov/pmn or at http://www.willardcity.com/city-

council.html  

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations (including 

auxiliary communications, aids and services) during this meeting should notify the City Office at 80 W. 50 S. Willard, 

UT, phone number (435) 734-9881, at least three workings days prior to the meeting.  

 

I, designated city recorder for Willard City, hereby certify that the foregoing notice was posted at the Willard City 

Hall, on the State of Utah Pubic Meeting Notice Website, and on the Willard City Website October 21, 2021. 

 

          /s/ Michelle Snarr 

         City Recorder 

 

Publish October 27, 2021 
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